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Local snappers win big at photo awards
The 2023 Photographic Award winners were announced on Monday 15 May, and this year’s overall winner 
was Shenton Park photographer Joseph Rae, with an exceptional observation of an otherwise unexceptional 
urban scene, Ramp and Building.

Kay Cypher took out the Subiaco category with her entry Flying, and the Open category winner was Adam 
Kenna with his work Retrograde.

Allan Stevenson won the Subiaco Residents prize with his photo of Big Date Ahead, while Subiaco local  
Beth Baker won the Mobile category with In Loving Memory.

Shenton College student Oliver Tomkins won the Youth category with an image that showed high technical skill, 
titled Catcher in the Rye, with the Kids category winner being Chicky Sister by Lucas Huang from Shenton Park.

Their works are amongst 89 finalists’ photographs on display at Subiaco Library until 4 June. Exhibition 
visitors can vote for their favourite in the People’s Choice Award.  
Pictured left to right are: Beth Baker’s husband Ross, Lucas Huang, Oliver Tomkins, Joseph Rae and Kay Cypher.

For more, visit www.subiaco.wa.gov.au/news.

Customer service at Hay Street
You’ll find our friendly customer service team 
located at Level 2, 388 Hay Street. Customer 
service is open from 9am to 4.30pm, Monday 
to Friday (excluding public holidays).

Don’t forget you can access a wide range of 
City services online, visit  
www.subiaco.wa.gov.au/online-services.

Local Planning Policy 7.7
The City of Subiaco is inviting public comment on 
a proposal to amend Local Planning Policy 7.7: 
Development Approval Exemptions (LPP 7.7).

The recommended policy amendments are:

•	 Update outdated references to legislation  
	 and policy.

•	 Make minor amendments to definitions  
	 and restructuring of policy format.

•	 Update existing provisions to ensure they  
	 remove ambiguity, align with other  
	 planning instruments and expand on  
	 certain exemptions where there is low risk  
	 of amenity impacts.

•	 Inclusion of a new Table 2 with provisions  
	 relating to exempting temporary events  
	 managed by the City.

See the draft amended LPP 7.7 and leave  
your comments at  
www.haveyoursay.subiaco.wa.gov.au, 
or view the documents at Level 2, 388 Hay 
Street during office hours. Comments can also 
be emailed to city@subiaco.wa.gov.au 
or posted to the Chief Executive Officer, City 
of Subiaco, PO Box 270, Subiaco WA 6904. 
Please indicate your name and address  
and provide your submission by 5pm on 
Monday 12 June 2023.

Try Tai Chi
Monday 22 May, 6pm to 7.30pm 
Palms Community Centre, 430 Rokeby Road 
Free, bookings essential

Free community health checks
Wednesday 24 May, 9am to 1pm 
Shenton Park Community Centre,  
240 Onslow Road 
Free, bookings essential

Museum Mornings – Corner Store
Thursday 1 June, 10am to 11.30am 
Subiaco Museum, 239 Rokeby Road 
Free, bookings essential

Advance Care Planning
Thursday 15 June, 10am to 12pm 
Subiaco Library, 237 Rokeby Road 
Free, bookings essential

To view all upcoming events, visit  
www.subiaco.wa.gov.au/events.
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Sign up to our Subiaco Snapshot e-newsletter 
to receive regular updates on matters that affect 
you. Visit www.subiaco.wa.gov.au/enews.
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Postal Walk upgrade
Work on the City’s Postal Walk upgrade 
project is due to start on Monday 22 
May. The project will provide  
additional space for the community  
to sit and connect.

Works will include new lighting, public 
artworks and the installation of new 
decking designed to protect the root 
system of the existing Flooded Gum tree. 

All businesses in the area will remain 
open for trade during construction. We 
appreciate your patience and cooperation 
during the construction period.

The Postal Walk upgrade has been made 
possible thanks to the financial support 
of RAC’s ReconnectWA program.

To find out more visit  
www.subiaco.wa.gov.au/SubiPOP.

FOGO bin collection starts 
Monday 22 May
Subiaco’s FOGO collection officially 
begins next week. City residents in 
single-unit dwellings should now have 
received a 240L lime green-lidded FOGO 
bin, with a small FOGO kitchen caddy 
and two rolls of compostable caddy 
liners inside.

From next week, your bin collections will 
not change, but the combination of bins 
that you put out will change. Your FOGO 
bin will be collected every week, and 
your general waste and recycling bins 
will be collected on alternating weeks.

Remember, only food waste, garden waste, 
paper products, and compostable caddy 
liners can go into your 240L FOGO bin.

For more, visit  
www.subiaco.wa.gov.au/FOGO.

Dementia Memory Kits
Subiaco Library is offering ‘Dementia 
Memory Kits’ to borrow. These contain 
activity prompts which can be explored 
by family members and caregivers with 
those living with dementia.

The kits are intended to stimulate 
memories, and contain music boxes, 
puzzles, reminiscence cards and  
helpful guides.

The library has also launched a special 
event series aimed at supporting 
community members caring for a loved 
one living with dementia.

For more, visit  
www.subiaco.wa.gov.au/news.

Rosalie Park pump track
The City is undertaking a preliminary 
pulse survey to gauge community 
support for a recreation pump track.  
You can provide your feedback via the 
online survey at  
www.haveyoursay.subiaco.wa.gov.au 
until 5pm on Thursday 25 May 2023.

Interested in becoming a Councillor?

A free forum for people from culturally and linguistically diverse (CaLD) 
backgrounds considering standing for Council will take place on Wednesday  
7 June, 6pm to 8pm, at 246 Vincent Street, Leederville. To register email 
events@omi.wa.gov.au by 31 May, or call 6552 7300. 


